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TODAY IS A “B” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 

 

A Message from the Library…Every Monday morning this school SOARS! SOAR 
stands for Stop Open and Read. On Mondays (and only Mondays) the schedule is 
modified so we have 20 minutes of free reading time to start the day. You have every 
one of your classes, but a few minutes is taken away from each one to accommodate 
reading time. You will need something to read every Monday morning. You can bring in 
something from home or stop by the Library to borrow a book. The Library is open for 
business and filled with great reads so you can SOAR. 
 
Attention anyone interested in Jazz Ensemble…There will be an informational 
meeting next week on Thursday, September 12th during activity period in the band 
room (room 167) in the music hall. Please stop by and see Mr. Pelton if you can’t 
attend. Can’t wait to meet everyone! 
 
Attention 7th and 8th graders…Interested in auditioning for this year’s 
musical, Annie? Please attend an informational meeting in the auditorium after school 
today! It will be quick and you’ll be able to sign up for an audition date and pick up the 
music to practice. Can’t make it? Please stop by the chorus room to see Mr. D’Agostino! 
Auditions for Annie will be held on Monday and Tuesday, September 9th and 10th – you 
need only to attend one of these days. Sign-ups for audition times are located on Mr. 
D’Agostino’s door (room 163).  


